
 
 
 

 

 

Friday 20th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

 
Sports visitor – Tamara Wilcock 
 
I am excited to announce that Castle Wood Academy will be taking part in a morning of 
sporting activities with Tamara Wilcock on Friday 24th November 2023. Tamara is currently a 
professional footballer for Sheffield United Women FC and the children are already really 
looking forward to what the morning will have in store. Tamara will be conducting an assembly 
with the children, as well as arranging activities for all the children across the school to take 
part in. This is all part of Castle Wood Academy’s drive to get children more physically active! 
 
A sponsor form should have gone out with the children last week from their class teacher. This 
sponsor form will give you all the information you need about what your money will go 
towards. Sports For Champions have kindly allowed for our school to have 60% of all your 
donations, which will allow the school to purchase higher quality resources for the children at 
break and lunchtimes, during PE lessons and state of the art gym equipment, which I am 
hoping to have installed on the grounds of the school at some point this academic year. 
 
Thank you very much in advance for any donations raised towards this event. Another letter 
will go out to parents later in the year to inform you about how your sponsor money was used 
in the school to enhance your child’s education. 
 
The link below gives you access to the school’s crowdfunding page. This page will be active 
until Monday 27th November 2023. Please note that sponsorship forms with any money raised 
must be returned by this date as well: 
https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/the-castle-wood-academy-fundraiser 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr J Holland  
PE lead – Castle Wood Academy 
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